
Good Afternoon,  
 

VBS 2020 is almost here! We are pumped! We have a 
wonderful Gospel message that we cannot wait to share with 
you… all from your home! Here is some information you might 
like to know prior to the adventure this Monday.  
 
Family Guidebook  

All registered families received a family guidebook in your bag! This is a helpful tool to 
know the schedule of each day, discuss questions with your family, and follow the directions 
for each craft! We also have it online at hcross.com/vbs if you misplace it during the week.   
 
Streaming the Videos 

Each night the video will premiere at 6:00 PM CST on our ​Facebook​, ​Youtube​, and our 
Vimeo ​page.  Pastor Meyer will lead us in a live devotion then share the rest of the 
pre-recorded video.  Each day there will be an email sent out about what to expect for the 
evening.  We will continue to share the links to the webpages to watch!  
 
Photo Participation  

Since, we cannot see you in person this year, we would still love to see you in action. 
So please send pictures from each day to ​vbsvideos@hcross.com​ . These pictures will be 
posted publicly without names within our church communication and/or on our Facebook 
page.  If you do not wish to have your child’s photo seen publicly​ do not​ send photos.  We look 
forward to how God’s Word will be shared!  
 
Questions? Concerns?  

We love to hear from you! If you have questions, concerns or suggestions, feel free to 
respond to this message to our email: ​sundayschool@hcross.com​ Or, reach out to one of our 
VBS Coordinators:  

Meghan Flanick, DCE at Holy Cross at 636-272-4505  
Jenny Conrad (cell) 636-387-2322  

 
Blessings this week at Virtual VBS!  
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